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Thank you for your recent proposal to ban unsanctioned camping in our formerly beautiful 
and livable city . Portlad is a mess, with the homeless camps and lawlessness. I never 
venture anywhere near or in downtown. 

Unsanctioned camping is inhumane for campers and severely impacts surrounding 
neighborhood residents.

Please offer sanctioned camping areas with police protection, mental health and addiction 
services.

Sincerely,

Margaret McRoberts
Portland Resident 

PS- We've been telling friends not to visit us due to the condition Portland is in.
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